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Hello,

We wanted to let everyone know we will be having a board meeting on this Saturday, May 4th
at 9:30 am in the lodge.  We want to encourage everyone to stop in for the meeting,  This will
be the last meeting before the Annual Meeting and we will be available to answer questions
about the proposed merger - or anything else.  We cannot stress enough how important it is for
shareholders to attend the meeting or submit their proxy in advance.  We need everyone to
participate. Annual Meeting Notices and Proxies will be sent within the next week so watch
for them in the mail. 

There has also been a Mountain Lion Sighting on Jordan Way East.  A large bear was also
seen in the meadow.  Please remember that we are in the forest and many wild animals live
among us.  Please keep an eye on your children and pets while in the Park.  

Thanks and have a great rest of your week.  

Wanda
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